
PEEL	“SUNSET	CITY”	
		
A	word	of	thanks	to	all	members	for	producing	photographs	for	the	exhibi8on	in	Peel	at	the	House	of	
Manannan	for	our	“Sunset	City”	
Two	years	 in	the	making,	all	 thought	through	and	planned	by	Patricia.	 	The	display	of	prints,	about	
200	of	them,	all	in	themes	and	order	has	been	made	possible	with	Patricia’s	hard	work,	which	is	very	
much	appreciated.	
Thanks	to	the	Manx	Na8onal	Heritage	.	 	 	 	The	space	was	booked	for	the	exhibi8on	and	with	a	few	
hitches	 leading	 right	 up	 to	 the	 opening,	 all	 went	 well,	 with	 Edmund	 Southworth	 from	 the	 MNH	
officially	opening	the	exhibi8on.	
The	exhibi8on	will	be	running	un8l	the	second	week	in	May.	
Thanks	to	Tony	and	Doreen.			Thanks	to	all	who	helped	make	it	possible.	
Dorothy.


